
E Safety Bulletin September 2023

Welcome Back The OTP Trust will now be producing a monthly handy guide for parents
to help them navigate the technology their Children are using .
In this addition we Have compiled some handy Tips about
Using Google chrome books, Things parents should know about Tik Tok, Snapchat and
influencers.

This update will feature resources by the National Online Safety organisation.
we also have links on our Trust e safety page to provide more general guidance










